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Summary:

In this meeting between members of the Policy Planning Staff's board of consultants, the
participants discussed their policy preferences towards European nuclear arrangements.

Recognizing “bitter” French and Soviet objections to a collective nuclear force, the
consultants believed that over time it might be possible to “get both the force and the
agreement.” 
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